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Bidder’s Conference for 

Application for Funding SFY 2021 
 
Alcohol, Drug Addiction, & Mental Health Services of Montgomery County (ADAMHS) will be releasing 
the Application for Funding (AFF) for program proposals to be implemented July 1, 2020 through June 
30, 2021. Applications are being accepted for prevention and early intervention of substance use and 
other mental health concerns, and professional educational/workforce development programs in 
partnership with academic institutions.  Proposals should address the behavioral health needs in the 
Montgomery County community and align with Montgomery County priority populations identified in 
the ADAMHS Community Plan.   
 
Those interested in applying for funding must meet the applicable funding guidelines and complete an 
online application. Applicants may attend a non-mandatory Bidder’s Conference on February 12, 2020 at 
2:00 p.m. at 409 E. Monument Ave, Dayton OH, Suite 102/Board Room. 
 
ADAMHS reserves the right to reject proposals and/or fund less than the requested amount. Any entity 
that receives ADAMHS funding will enter into a contract with ADAMHS prior to any payment of allocated 
funds. All decisions of ADAMHS on the allocation of funds are final and are contingent upon the receipt 
of allocations from the Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services (OhioMHAS).  
 
All requestors must meet at least one of the following criteria:  
 

• Hold OhioMHAS licensure/certification for requested services  
• Hold National Accreditation (JCAHO, CARF, COA) 
• Act as an Affiliate of NAMI Ohio 
• Serve as a Governmental entity  
• Serve as an Education entity under the jurisdiction of the Ohio Department of Education 

or the Ohio Board of Regents 
 
Applications shall address all requirements and shall contain the full name of each agency/company and 
shall be signed by officials authorized to execute a contract. 
 

Bidder’s Conference: 
 

Wednesday, February 12, 2020, 2:00 p.m.  
 
Please RSVP to Lynn Voisard by emailing lvoisard@mcadamhs.org, or by calling 937-443-0416 x108 to 
attend the Bidder’s Conference. 
 
Refer to website (www.MCADAMHS.org) for full details and listing of guidelines and additional 
instructions. 
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